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TRANSPORTATION INDUSTRY SECOND QUARTER UPDATE

R. Meier reviewed the Memorandum to General Committee dated April 9, 2018, from the Enforcement
Services Branch of the Legislative and Court Services Department entitled, “2nd Quarter Update:
Transportation Industry By-law - Pilot Project”. Mr. Meier cited the “Complaints Received” section of the
Memorandum which stated that the Accessibility Advisory Committee had identified concerns related to the
lack of accessible taxi cabs in the City of Barrie.

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator requested that each member of the Accessibility Advisory Committee
prepare a brief summary of his/her experience with accessible taxi cabs in the City. Ms. Dillon will compile the
Committee’s feedback and prepare a Memorandum to Council concerning accessible taxi cabs in the City.
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